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Questions or need to request a paper survey? 
Contact us at (407) 665-7388 or 

mathanas@seminolecountyfl.gov

Scan the QR code to 
access the Survey

Oak Hollow Rural Enclave
Property Owner Survey
We want to hear from you! 
Seminole County is currently undertaking a study to consider the
designation of a Rural Enclave within your area. This survey is intended
to gain feedback from property owners within the study area to
determine the level of support for the designation as well as for certain
standards and policies that could be included in the designation. The
designation of an enclave could affect the value of your property; the
effect would vary depending on your specific location and situation.

A community meeting was held on October 1st, 2024, to
discuss the potential for a Rural Enclave in your area and an
additional community meeting will be held in 2025. Visit
seminolecountyfl.gov/ruralenclaves for more background
information including materials from prior meetings.

Please review the attached FAQs. Your feedback is important.

https://bit.ly/OH-RE-Survey

March 17, 2025

Online Survey Link :

Survey will close on: 

https://bit.ly/OH-RE-Survey
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